SQUARE ONE

‘BISTRO-

Welcome To Square One Bistro — A Student Run Restaurant

We thank you in advance for dining with us. Every guest provides an opportunity for our students to
acquire the necessary skills they will need to graduate and to use in industry. Thank you for your
patience as we prepare the next generation of chefs for success!

Square One Bistro is currently closed. We will start our small plate/street foods summer menu on
Wednesday, July 5, 2017.

Square One Bistro will begin service for fall quarter on Wednesday, October 4, 2017.



